
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I am writing to urge you to provide the Konik families with immediate access to 

adequate alternative housing – not containers – while they await a more durable solution 

as set out in the government’s Action Plan. 

 

I would like to request that you bring forward the programme for construction of 

housing under the Action Plan. 

 

I would like to request that you remove any obstacles to the construction programme, 

including by adopting a Law on Social housing. 

 

Lastly, I would like you to ensure that the resettlement to permanent housing provides 

adequate alternative accommodation for the Konik families; is carried out according to 

international standards and in full consultation with the community; and does not result 

in the creation of a segregated settlement. 

 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 


